
The Cady Town board met September 7, 2021 at 7:30 pm .  Mike Tully, Bob 

Klanderman, Jim Mikla, Carla Greiber and Shelly Ninneman were in attendance 

Chairman Tully called the meeting to order.  Motion was made by Chairman Tully 

and second by Supervisor Mikla to accept the August minutes.   Motion was 

passed. 

Motion was made by Supervisor Klanderman and second by Supervisor Mikla to 

accept the August 12 special meeting minutes.   Motion was passed. 

Public comments were heard  

Motion was made by Supervisor Mikla and second by Supervisor Klanderman to 

approve Cook sec 10 CSM. Motion was passed. 

Motion was made by Chairman Tully and second by Supervisor Mikla to approve 

Zupancic sec 12 CSM. Motion was passed. 

Motion was made by Chairman Tully and second by Supervisor  Klanderman to 

sign contract with Kleven Property Assessment, LLC for $7,200 for 2022.  Motion 

was passed. 

Bids for heating system were discussed & tabled.  

Road update by Patrolman Timm including chip sealing has started, 2 additional 

culverts purchased from Team Oil & 4ft section donated by Patrolman Timm.  

Bridge inspection on 30th Ave East of 128 showed needs some dirt moved to save 

riprap.  Some guardrail on 290th needs updating.  Hoping St Croix electric will 

remove some tree in right away for better sight distance. 

Bills were reviewed and paid.   

Next board meeting will by October 4 7:30pm. 

Motion to adjourn was made by Chairman Tully and second by Supervisor Mikla .  

Motion passed. 

Shelly Ninneman Clerk 


